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CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
>7/18/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 06565-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 9:00 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011 . 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 8:42 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: docket #2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Arianna Urquia <ariannal.urquia@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 7:25 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern: 

In the face of relentless challenges—whether from extreme weather, rapidly evolving 
energy demands, or the drive toward sustainability—Florida Power & Light continues to 
rise to the occasion with remarkable dedication. FPL teams not only keep the lights on; 
but they’re fueling progress, supporting communities, and setting an example for energy 
providers nationwide. 

From investing in cutting-edge clean energy technologies to restoring power swiftly after 
storms, their commitment to both reliability and innovation is evident. Their leadership in 
expanding solar infrastructure and enhancing the grid is paving the way for a brighter 
future. 
As a Miami-Dade resident I support their continued efforts to secure and sustain our 
power infrastructure. 

Sincerely, 

Arianna Urquia 
i 



Miami-Dade resident 
185 NW 122 Ave 
Miami, FL 33182 
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